
 

 
2nd February 2024 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
A fantastic opportunity has arisen for our GCSE Drama and BTEC Performing Arts students to have the 
opportunity to watch live theatre, this is a requirement for all students studying these courses, for them to 
best support their own learning and draw reference in their written work. 
 
We have arranged for students to see “The Play That Goes Wrong”.  
 
 The Cornley Drama Society are putting on a 1920s murder mystery, but as the title suggests, everything 
that can go wrong… does! As the accident prone thesps battle on against all the odds to reach their final 
curtain call, hilarious results ensue! 
 
The play will enable students to see live theatre, which is an integral part of their course.  The play will 
extend learning and highlights the ways in which students can develop and extend their own work. This will 
be seen two weeks prior to student’s final exam therefore live theatre will be fresh in their minds. 
 
The trip will take place on Tuesday 12th March 2024, we are attending the evening performance which 
commences at 7:30pm. We are aware of many trips coming out to Year 11 parents at the moment, so we 
have tried to keep the cost as low as possible.  
 
Students are required to be at back at school for 4:30pm and shall be traveling by coach. The show starts at 
7:30pm and finishes around 10pm. We aim to return to school at approximately 11:30pm. Students MUST 
be collected by either a parent or responsible adult over the age of 18.   
 
The cost of the trip is £36.00 this is payable via ParentPay. If you wish your child to take part in this trip, 
please make full payment, online via ParentPay, no later than 3:00pm on Friday 9th February 2024.   Should 
you require a login and password reminder for ParentPay please contact the Finance office who will be 
more than happy to assist. 
 
If your child is in receipt of PPG, the school may be able to assist in the cost of this trip. Please contact our 
Finance team on 01268 471 201, option 3 to discuss this further. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Should you wish for your child to take part in this trip please click on the below link to complete the online 
form by Friday 9th February 2024. 
https://forms.office.com/e/3D20VEgnd5 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

G Atkins 
Mrs G Atkins  
Head of Performing Arts  
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